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Status 
This report contains: 
 For decision 
 Update 
 Regular report 
 For information 

MEMO  

  

To: Board Members 

From: Angelea Stanton, Consumer Council 
Chair 

Date: 10th December 2021 

Subject: Consumer Council Report  

 
The Council met on Monday 6th December 2021. 
 
This month we met with Keith Marshall to reinstate the Ki Te Pae Ora collaboration.  This was a 
very positive experience when Models of Care was in place and we look forward to working with 
them again. 
 
We want to advance our support in the wider DHB and create a clear pathway to engagement.  
As a consequence, our meeting focussed on the formation of a ladder of consumer 
engagement, defining the steps that can be taken to develop further.  There is still some work to 
do with endorsing the terminology of each stage and this we hope to be able to share in the 
New Year.  
 
Some of our key supporters this year have included the Clinical Governance Committee, 
Advanced Care Planning and Choosing Wisely groups.  We want to acknowledge the work that 
has happened and continues to be conducted in these areas.  
 
When we reflect on the year we really can say it has been a year of growth for the council.  With 
new members, new connections, involvement with the national Chairs and Deputies, HQSC and 
the transitional unit for the health reform.  So, while we look forward to the summer break we 
are mindful that 2022 will certainly be a full of activity and advancement.   
 
 
Angelea Stanton 
Consumer Council Chair  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
THAT THE BOARD RECEIVES THE CHAIR’S REPORT. 


